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We live across the street from Laurelhurst Park and annex and Oak street. We have witnessed
druggie behavior, people openly pulling down their pants and pooping in the bushes, trash, rats and
disregard for following rules. This is exactly what you can expect will happen if you open parks to
camping. The parks and our city will be ruin. There is graffiti, trash, piles and piles. I’'m am 100
percent opposed to the s2ZHC proposal!
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